
 
 
 
Mr B Pope 
87 Tyrwhitt Road 
Lewisham 
London 
SE4 1QE 
 
 
 
 
 

Planning Policy 
Regeneration Directorate 
5th Floor, Laurence House 
1 Catford Road 
Catford 
London 
SE6 4RU 
 
020 8314 7400 
planning.policy@lewisham.gov.uk 
 
21st March 2012

Dear Mr Pope, 
 
Thank you for coming in to Laurence House to discuss 
the Lewisham Town Centre Area Action Plan (the AAP) 
as part of the proposed submission consultation. 
 
As discussed I have included a typed copy of the notes 
from our meeting attached to this letter. Could you 
please read the notes and providing you agree that they 
are a fair representation of our discussion, return a 
signed copy to me before 24th April 2012. You can return 
the sheet by post to the address above or bring it in to 
the Planning Information Desk at Laurence House. I 
have also included a copy of the notes for you to keep. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Matthew Pullen 
Planning Policy Officer



Copy for Lewisham Planning Policy 
Meeting between Mr Pope and Mr Pullen held 21st 
March 2012: 
 
Mr Pullen explained to Mr Pope the basic layout and 
approach taken in the current version of the Area Action 
Plan for Lewisham town centre. 
 
Mr Pope responded with the following comments to be 
taken into account during the proposed submission 
consultation: 
• Access to all Town Centre Areas is to be considered 

from the point of view of the blind and disabled. 
• Care should be taken to ensure that road traffic, 

bicycles and pedestrians are kept separate, using 
clearly marked cycle lanes where needed. 

• Developments should follow the lead of Loampit Vale 
in terms of complying with disabilities regulations. 

• Mr Pope would like to offer his support to the Council 
regarding the Area Action Plan, to assist with it’s 
progression and delivery to improve the situation for 
all who live, work and play in the town centre. 

 
Mr Pope indicated that he would like to attend all further 
meetings regarding the Area Action Plan and 
developments in the town centre. 
 
Please sign and return to Matthew Pullen, Planning 
Policy, 5th Floor Laurence House, Catford, SE6 4RU 
 
I agree that the above represents the views expressed 
during the meeting between Mr Pope and Mr Pullen held 
on 21st March 2012. 
 
Signed:…………………………           Date:………………



Copy for Mr Pope 
Meeting between Mr Pope and Mr Pullen held 21st 
March 2012: 
 
Mr Pullen explained to Mr Pope the basic layout and 
approach taken in the current version of the Area Action 
Plan for Lewisham town centre. 
 
Mr Pope responded with the following comments to be 
taken into account during the proposed submission 
consultation: 
• Access to all Town Centre Areas is to be considered 

from the point of view of the blind and disabled. 
• Care should be taken to ensure that road traffic, 

bicycles and pedestrians are kept separate, using 
clearly marked cycle lanes where needed. 

• Developments should follow the lead of Loampit Vale 
in terms of complying with disabilities regulations. 

• Mr Pope would like to offer his support to the Council 
regarding the Area Action Plan to assist with it’s 
progression and delivery to improve the situation for 
all who live, work and play in the town centre. 

 
Mr Pope indicated that he would like to attend all further 
meetings regarding the Area Action Plan and 
developments in the town centre. 
 
Please sign and return to Matthew Pullen, Planning 
Policy, 5th Floor Laurence House, Catford, SE6 4RU 
 
I agree that the above represents the views expressed 
during the meeting between Mr Pope and Mr Pullen held 
on 21st March 2012. 
 
Signed:…………………………           Date:……………… 


